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21/01/2025  18:17:582024/5792/P SUPPRT Dominic Wong According to the following views above, I strongly agree with the church redevelopment plan as it will improve 

more accessibility for disabled church members, parents with babies and toddles to easily enter and exit the 

church independently. Because I was so interested about this Winter Night Shelter Project and that this has 

been successful so far, I am sure with the new church redevelopment plan, it will increase the number of 

homeless people coming to our church for this project.  Also as there are more people coming to the church to 

attend the Sunday Service, the number of seats are limited so with this new church redevelopment plan, there 

will be more seating available to everyone who arrives late to the service.

The café will give me more opportunity to connect and socialise with other members from the church.

For international students the new student accommodation facilities will allow them to study, socialise and 

have gatherings. 

Provide more storage space for items like pushchairs and resources needed for special events and church 

gatherings.
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